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MCHO-CL-W (385-11m) g g , / g gy 28 March 1996

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, U.S. Army Armament and Chemical
Acquisition and Logistics Activity,
ATTN: AMSTA-AC-SF (Mr. John D. Mattila),
Rock Island, IL 61299-7630

SUBJECT: Amendment No. 31 to Nuclear Regulatory (NRC) License
No. 12-00722-06, an Amendment No. 25 to NRC License
No. 12-00722-04, Amendment 17 to NRC License No. 12-00722-13

The enclosed amendments to your NRC license were inadvertently
forwarded to this headquarters.

['' ,,

Encl ERICGfDAXON
as Colonel, MS

Radiation Protection Staff
- Officer

C .

.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III, 801 Warrenville
Road, Lisle, IL 60532-4351 (without enclosure)
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amv 70 March 27, 1996
ATTENTION OF

Preventive Medicine
and Wellness Division

Department of Veterano Affairs, Medical Center '

Attention: Gary L. Wilkerson
Nuclear Medicine Service
Highway 6 West
Iowa City, Iowa 52246

Dear Mr. Wilkerson:

Your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
Byproduct Material License amendment was inadvertently
sent to this office by the NRC. The amendment is
enclosed. I

Sincerely, |
1

-

m

r1 G. Daxon, PhD, CHP
Colonel, U.S. Army
Radiation Protection Staff

Officer
i

Enclosure

/
y Furnished:

.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III,
801 Warrenville Road, Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351
(without enclosure)
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